
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 Notice is hereby given that the Lewis Township 

Zoning Hearing Board, of Lewis Township, 

Northumberland County, Pennsylvania, will hold a public 

hearing commencing at 5:00 P.M. on Thursday, July 20, 

2023, at the Lewis Township Building, located at 1428 

Rovendale Drive, Watsontown, PA 17777.  

 The purpose of the hearing is to consider an 

application for Variance to Section: 301.F.1.A  of the 

Lewis Township Zoning Ordinance regarding lot area 

maximum density submitted by Clifford & Nancy 

Hoffman for property located at 870 Murray Road, 

Muncy, PA 17756.   

  All interested parties are invited to attend. People 

with a disability who wish to attend the hearing, but 

require an auxiliary aid, service, or other 

accommodations to participate in the proceedings, 

please call the Lewis Township Office at 570-649-5371 to 

discuss how such requirements may be met.  

 


